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Western Power generally supports what is understood to be the intention of rule 
change RC_2008_14 and considers it would be an improvement to the Market Rules 
by making the rules more consistent with the Wholesale Electricity Market objectives 
(most notably to promote the economically efficient, safe and reliable production and 
supply of electricity). Western Power however believes it is important for the issues 
above to be considered and appropriate changes to the wording of the proposed rule 
change introduced. 
 
Should you have any queries or wish to discuss any matter please do not hesitate to 
call either myself or Neil Gibbney on 9326 4564. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Peter Mattner 
Manager Regulation, Pricing and Access Development 
 


